
         

 
 

  

 

 
 

DPS-Monarch/CIR/SCY/2024-25/209     Date: 27.01.2025 

From Principal’s desk… 
 

Sub: CBSE Board Examination 2025 – Ethics and Guidelines for Students 

Dear Parents and Students, 

Greetings! 

As the CBSE Board Examinations for Grades 10 and 12 draw closer, it is imperative to remind 

everyone about the importance of maintaining integrity, discipline, and a positive attitude 

during this critical phase.  

The Central Board of Secondary Education (CBSE) has issued guidelines to ensure that all 

students adhere to ethical practices throughout the examination process. Kindly go trough the 

link for the detailed information 

https://www.cbse.gov.in/cbsenew/documents/Making_Examination_Class_X%20_XII_2

3012025.pdf 

These guidelines aim to create a fair and transparent environment while upholding the values 

of honesty and accountability. Following these principles not only ensures a smooth 

examination experience but also instills life-long values that contribute to academic and 

personal growth. 

We kindly request all parents and students to go through the circular carefully and ensure strict 

compliance with the instructions provided. Together, let us strive to make this examination 

season a successful and ethical endeavor. 

Thank you for your support! 

Warm regards, 

 

_______________________ 

Meenal Bakshi 

School Principal 
 

 

Our Motto  
Education with a difference 
  
Our Vision    
DPS Monarch International School will deliver learning excellence that is child-centric, value-based, and technology-
driven. 
 
Our Mission  
DPS Monarch International School will ensure that students add value to their community and make the world a better 
place to live. 
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